
Fairview Summer Rec Board Meeting 
 

Sunday, May 18th  @ 3:30 p.m. @ Ney Park. 
 
Board members present: Josh McCann, Billy Pelland, and Krista Ankney 
 
Old Business 

●​ T-ball coaches have contacted all parents 

●​ T-ball picture day times have been finalized 

 

New Business 

●​ Krista is looking into prices and design of trophies & medals. 

●​ Decision made that the girl’s end of season tournament will be in Ney. 

●​ Discussion had about feedback on umpires. 

●​ Plans do discuss how many teams 1 head coach can have. 

●​ Discussion had about ordering extra jerseys for 10u boys 

●​ Discussion to have rules updated and decided before umpire’s clinic is held next season. 

●​ Will schedule a meeting with Kreg(Ney Parks) and Sherri(Sherwood Parks) after the end 

of this season. 

●​ Decision to have extra masks available for the girls teams. 

●​ Plans to schedule 1 or 2 dates to collect items for next seasons equipment give-away 

day. 

 

● Treasurer’s report:  

○ Checking account: $18,063.38 

 ​ ○ Savings Account: $5604.07 

 

Motion made by Josh to adjourn. 2nd by Krista 

Adjourned at 5:15pm  

Next meeting: April 15th 
All board meetings will be the 3rd Sunday of every month. Anyone that has a topic of 

discussion is welcomed to attend these meetings. 


